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LEVEL 1 – INFORMATION ADVISORY 

December 13, 2024 

 

Potential Elevated Flare Due to Maintenance  

 

The Burnaby refinery will be shutting down operations temporarily to conduct maintenance work 

starting Friday December 13th. During this time, nearby residents may notice a higher-than-normal flare 

and potential noise from the flaring.  

The Refinery is committed to safe, reliable, and efficient operations. All safety and environmental 

protocols are being followed, and all required regulators have been notified.  

For more information, please contact our community phone at 604-257-4040 or the on-duty shift 

supervisor at 604-257-4926. 

 

Nick Middleton, Director of Operations 
Parkland Refining B.C. Ltd.  
 


